
 
  
 

Rusper Primary School Governing Body 
 

Ensuring clarity of vision, ethos and strategic direction 
Holding the Headteacher to account for the educational performance of the school and its pupils, and the performance 

management of staff 
Overseeing the financial performance of the school and making sure its money is well spent 

 

 

 

Together we learn, together we succeed 

Monday 25th April 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
We hope that you are all remaining well and enjoyed the Easter break.   
 
We just wanted to provide you with an update as there have been quite a few changes to the governing body at 
Rusper.  We have sadly had to say goodbye to Wayne Mott and Emma Milnes.  They have both been such an 
asset to the governing body and we would like to say a huge thank you to both of them for all that they have 
done over the years.   
 
We have managed to recruit four new governors this term, two Co-opted governors Amit Kapadia and Michael 
Simpson and two Parent governors Rich Moore and Kelly Bourne.  We would like to say a very warm welcome to 
them all.  We are thrilled that they have all decided to join us here at Rusper.  We also have a new associate, 
Ryan Purdy and we extend a very warm welcome to him too.  We have created a new governor poster, thank 
you Mrs Wickens, which has been put up around school to let everyone know who we are as there are a lot of 
new faces. Due to Covid, we have not been able to come in to school as much as we used to but we are now 
able to visit school for monitoring visits or meetings and we are starting to feel really connected again.  
 
Your views and comments are always very important to us so we have sent out our Parent Survey to you all.  We 
have extended the deadline and it is now close of play on Friday 29th April.  We would really appreciate it if you 
could take just a few minutes to complete the survey.  Thank you.   
 
I was lucky enough to see the Red Nose and Spoon race at school before the Easter holidays and what a joy it 
was to see such a fantastic whole school activity.  The pupils were clearly having so much fun.  Being able to 
bring the whole school together again like that was tremendous.  
 
As always if you would like to get in contact with us, please do so via email at eworskett@rusper.w-
sussex.sch.uk  
 
Kind regards 

 
 
 
 

Emma Worskett 
For and on behalf of the Governing Body 
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